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It seems an obvious starting point given the news this week to inform you of the school's 
position on the coronavirus update. We are being guided daily by Public Health England about 
the virus and until we get told any different, school will remain open. In the event of any 
changes, particularly if it is during a school day, any communication will be shared via e-mail, 
text, dojo and our facebook page. Please make sure we have your correct contact details by 
seeing the office staff.  

Yesterday we had a lovely day celebrating World Book Day and it was lovely to see so many 
parents come in and join us for our reading activities. The children really enjoyed the pyjama 
day, and it was great to reiterate to them about the importance of reading. It strengthened 
relationships too within the school family, as our older children buddied up with our younger 
children to read them stories. A huge thank you to Mrs Berry for organising such a fantastic day. 

A survey was sent out on Monday. It is really important to us that we hear your views of how 
well you think we are doing as a school, and what we can do to further improve. We can't do this 
unless we hear from you. Please take time out of your day to answer the survey - it should only 
take five minutes or so. I have asked the children to pester you all this weekend - we only have 
until next Friday before the survey ends.  

Can I remind parents that at the end of the school day, children should not be riding around on 
scooters, particularly school ones. They often get left lying in the playground and not put back 
properly, and accidents happen.  

And finally, today is Mrs Gleed's final day (temporarily) as she awaits the new arrival to the 
Gleed family. We all wish her well and can not wait to meet the new addition when HE arrives! 

Have a wonderful weekend. Please do try to get to Mass and say prayers for those who are 
struggling at this time of year.  

God Bless, 

 

Mr M Dyson  

 

 


